DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

4th December 2020

Dear Parents / Guardians

2020-21 S1-S6 First Term Unified Test Report

In order to provide you with more information on the learning progress and performance of your child / ward during the first two to three months of studies in the new academic year, we have prepared the First Term Unified Test Report for your reference. The report, on one hand, informs you of the academic achievements and weaknesses of your child / ward in school while, on the other hand, serves as a kind of encouragement for students to work harder.

Since the S1 to S5 First Term Examination will be held during 11th and 23rd January 2021 (S6 Mock Examination during 22nd February and 6th March 2021), it is recommended that your child / ward should have adequate preparation for the Examination as the results will have direct influence on his / her future study.

Attached is the captioned Unified Test Report of your child / ward. Please sign on the Unified Test Report and instruct your child / ward to have it shown to his / her class teachers on or before 11th December 2020 (Friday).

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully

Lokach

K.C. Lo

Principal